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Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week Nursery have been learning to name different 
types of vegetables. Ask the children to name the different 
types of vegetables you have at home or when you go to 

the shops.  

 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Homework Bags Reminder 

 

Each Friday a group of children will take a Homework Bag 
to play at home over the weekend. This needs to be 

returned the following Monday. Please make sure that all of 
the pieces for the game in the bag are returned.  

Upcoming Events 

 

Next week we will be supporting Children’s Mental 
Health Week by having an Inside Out Day on 
Thursday 6th February. Children can wear their 

jumpers and cardigans inside out.  

Story of the Week  

This week Nursery have had a very exciting week. They 
celebrated the Chinese New Year and Beatles Day.  

 
To celebrate Chinese New Year, Nursery listened to a story 

callled The Great Race. This helped the children to 
understand the Chinese Zodiac Calendar. Nursery know 

now that each Chinese New Year is named after a different 
animal. Nursery were also brilliant at performing their very 
own dragon dance and they also created their own music 

using our musical instruments. The children also made 
paper snakes to welcome in the year of the Wood Snake.  

 
Nursery also enjoyed celebrating Beatle’s Day and were 

visited by two musicians called John and George. They sang 
a range of popular Beatles songs including the Yellow 
Submarine. The children also made their own Yellow 

Submarines too.  

  

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing lots of nursery 
rhymes. Our favourite this week has been “Chinese 
Hello Song”. See the rhyme below if you want to 
sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share this on 
Seesaw. (To the tune of The Farmers in the Dell) 

 
Chinese Hello Song 

 

 
 

Let’s wave and say “Ni hao” 
Let’s wave and say “Ni hao” 

Let’s say “hello” to all our friends, 
Let’s wave and say “Ni hao.” 

 
 
 

 Homework Bag Reminder 

 

This week a group of children will take a homework 
bag home on Friday and this needs to be returned 
on the following Monday.  Please check that all of 

the pieces are in the bag when it is returned.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


